
 

 

A family hub is a 
place where children, 
young people and 
their families can go 
when in need of help 
and support. We are 
fortunate to have 8 
amazing Family Hubs 
in Coventry, which 
offer a range of    
services, as well as 
free activities for 
families.  

 

The nearest Family 
Hub to our school is 
at 454 Foleshill Road 
however we are very 
lucky that on     
Tuesday 28th January 
from 8:30 until 11:30 
Raneka (A family Hub 
Worker) is holding 
her first drop in   
session in our school. 
So as well as all the information in our foyer, you can pop in 
and have a chat to find out more on how you and your  
family can benefit from the Family Hub.  

 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Mrs Bills 



24th January 2025 

PE 
Apart from Nursery pupils, all pupils should 

bring in their PE kits ready for PE on these 

days: 

Mondays Year 3, 5 & 6 

Tuesdays Year 2 & 5 

Wednesdays Year 1 & 6 

Thursdays Reception & Year 4 

Fridays 

Year 3 (3R Swimming) 

Year 2 & 4 

Nursery 

Holiday Information 

 

 The last day of this half term is 

Friday 14th February 

and school will re-open on 

Monday 24th February 

 

Easter Holiday’s start on  

Saturday 12th April 

and school will re-open on 

Monday 28th April 

Friday 7th 
February 

 

The NSPCC’s number day is where we try and 
raise a bit of money for a good cause as well as 

highlighting the importance of maths. 

We would love everyone to come in dressed with 
a maths’ theme—You could come wearing a 

number— a football kit with a number on the back 
or something far more creative!  Don’t spend any 
money on your outfit see what you have in your 

wardrobe and get creative! 

In past years we had some amazing costumes… 
and not just from the children! 

 

Missing Library Books! 

 
    

Please can all parents and carers check at 

home to see if a school library book is hiding 

somewhere!  We have over 150 overdue 

books that should be back in school so other 

pupils can borrow them to read. 

 

Many thanks 

 



24th January 2025 

 

BEST Assembly. 

 
It was great to have Reception 

Pupils join us today for their first 

BEST assembly so we can all hear 

and share the great learning that 

has been going on in classes so 

far this term.  Thank you to all 

the parents and carers for coming 

along today to see your child   

collect their award. 

 

 

A huge well done to all our 

award winners this week.  

Keep showing your 

Holbrook BEST. 

 

 

 

 

 

This week our certificates 

were awarded to:- 

 

Adam 

Adelina 

Amrita 

Andra 

Anis 

Bilal 

Elisa 

Haleema 

Hania 

Ivana 

Ka’Oir 

Kit 

Leo 

Lina 

Luxy 

Madhunika 

Meea 

Nicole 

Prince 

Ruvanthika 

Ryan 

Santhosh 

Sophia 

Sophia 

Talal 

Vanshdeep 

Wesley 

Zimal 



Rated “Good” by Ofsted 2020 

Our School , Our Community, Our Future 

Working together to be the BEST 

NURSERY ADMISSIONS OPEN  

for September 2025  

If you would like a Nursery place for September  please call 

or email us to get an application form today…. 

 

www.holbrookprimary.com 

Holbrook Primary School, Gateside Road, Coventry CV6 6FR 

admin@holbrook.coventry.sch.uk       Tel: 02476688947 


